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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105

E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
School Council Minutes

Present:   Mrs T Farrington
    Reception: Archie Shearer & Scarlett Stilgoe
 Year 1: Hugo Edge & Zainab Asif

    Year 2: Lilly Lavis-Beck & Finnleigh Lovatt 
 Year 3: Daniel Burton & TaraChakar

    Year 4: Sydnie McComish & Tobias Mott  
 Year 5: Aaron Frost 
    Year 6: Bronwyn Parr & Ceejay Smith
Apologies:  Lizzie Spalding
Meeting Date: 21.3.14
	Agenda Item
	Action by whom
	Minutes/Notes

	1. Welcome and introduction to the meeting.
	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington welcomed all the School Council Members to the meeting.

	2. Fund raising suggestions
	T Farrington

Children from each class
	Mrs Farrington invited all children from each year to feedback on further fund raising suggestions.  A wealth of ideas had been collected:
· Sponsored walk

· Fancy dress day/ non uniform day
· Movie event

· Bake sale
· Teacher swap

· Book swap

· Quiz event

· Connect 4 tournament

· Chocolate fountain

It was decided that as the School Council wanted to raise money for sports equipment, a sports theme/event would be best.

The School Council liked the idea of selling a sports themed quiz to parents, Aaron suggested making a more simple quiz for children to complete.  He is going to look into this.
A sports themed day to raise money could consist of: 
-  A non-uniform day – sports clothes
-  Sports themed lunch

-  Whole school challenge – To keep at least 1 ball bouncing throughout the school day – classes/staff to be timetabled to work on the challenge.
Mrs. Farrington will talk to Mrs Roobottom about suggestions and possible dates.

	3. Any Other Business
	Mrs Farrington
	Mrs Farrington asked if the school had a system for collecting ideas that the School Council could discuss and suggested making a whole school suggestion box.

The next meeting will be held on Friday 4th April, 9.15am.

The meeting closed.
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Mrs. B. M. Roobottom – Head Teacher


